
Oliver Hoban

From: Samuel Woodford
Sent: 20 November 2024 12:49
To: Christie Burns
Cc: Development Control
Subject: Consultation response: 4/24/2366/0B1 - MELLENDENE, HIGH HOUSE ROAD, ST 

BEES

Hi Christie, 
 
Just sending over a couple of responses quickly that I meant to send yesterday  

 
 
No comments to add on this one. 
 
Best wishes, 
Sammy 
 
Conservation and Design Officer | Inclusive Growth and Placemaking  
Place, Sustainable Growth and Transport | Cumberland Council  
Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 

  
  

cumberland.gov.uk 
 
My normal working days are Mon & Tue 
 

 


